Office of the Hays County Judge

Bert Cobb, M.D.
111 E. San Antonio St., Suite 300 » San Marcos, Texas 78666

Date:  August 30, 2017
To: Hays County Community Service Agencies

From: Bert Cobb, M.D.
Hays County Judge

Re: FY 2018 Budget

The Hays County Commissioner’s Court has reviewed your request for funding for our
FY 2018 budget cycle. The proposed funding for your agency is stated at the bottom of
this memo.

A public hearing will be held on September 19, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. in the Commissioner’s
Courtroom of the Hays County Courthouse located at 111 E. San Antonio Street on the
3" floor. Adoption of the budget is scheduled to occur immediately following the public
hearing. If you have any questions regarding your budget, please contact Vickie Dorsett
in the Auditor’s Office @ 512-393-2275 or my office prior to the public hearing.

Thank you for serving the citizens of Hays County. Your involvement in our community
is greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Bert Cobb, M.D.
Hays County Judge

NAME OF AGENCY: Kyle Community Library
FY 2018 BUDGET REQUEST: $60,000

FY 2018 BUDGET AWARD: $35,000



